
From: Pruett, Maria, EMNRD
To: "brian@permitswest.com"
Cc: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
Subject: 2RP-4948 Initial C-141 Received 30-015-05625
Date: Thursday, August 23, 2018 4:49:00 PM

Hello Mr. Wood,

OCD has receive the initial C-141, thank you! It has been assigned 2RP-4948. Please let me know if you have any
questions.
 
Best Regards,
 

Maria Pruett
 
Environmental Specialist
N.M. Oil Conservation Division
District 2
811 S. 1st Street
Artesia, NM 88210
Desk: 575 748-1283 X 101
Cell: 575 840-5963
Fax: 575748-9720
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